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Matt Wright, our current “Artist in Residence”, will be talking about his work in the Artists in Residence gallery this coming Sunday between services. Wright’s show, Borrowing from Japan: Calligraphy and Drawings, will be the solo show in the Artists in Residence gallery through the end of December. Come and learn about the Japanese philosophy and aesthetic, “wabi sabi”, a way of living that focuses on finding beauty within the imperfections of life and accepting peacefully the natural cycle of growth and decay. The Artists in Residence Gallery is located in the hallway adjacent to the Parlor. You can get there by going down the stairs from the library, or take the elevator to the ground floor. Matt will be there from 10:00-10:30 on Sunday, the 12th. Hope to see you there!
